
8th March 2018
10am-4pm

Town and County Hall | Town House 
Union Street | Aberdeen 

Aberdeen City Licensing Board, along with our 
partners, invite you to a workshop event for an 
opportunity to share your views and help shape 
the new Policy Statement.

Places are limited so please email: 
licensing@aberdeencity.gov.uk
by 26th February 2018 to register your interest.

Registration is from 9:30am. The event is free of 
charge and a buffet lunch will be provided.

Please advise of any dietary requirements.


